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Date:  1-5-04 
 
To:  Mayor and Council 
 
From:  Assistant Chief Richard Lehmann 
 
Re:  Wildland Fire 2005 
 
The Rapid City Department of Fire and Emergency Services is requesting travel for Bill 
Knight, Cody Rose and Paul Johnson to attend the Wildland Fire 2005 Conference in 
Albuquerque NM. We are requesting travel not to exceed $3150.  


